
 
 
September 13, 2021 
 
King’s to host Federal Election Debate for London North Centre 
 
London, Ontario – The King's Political Science Students Association (KPSSA) invites you to 
attend a 2021 Federal Election Debate with the candidates of London North Centre on Tuesday, 
September 14, 2021, at 6 p.m. A limited number of students will attend the debate in-person in 
the Joanne and Peter Kenny Theatre. The debate will be live streamed for all to view. 
 
Participating candidates include: 

• Liberal: Peter Fragiskatos  

• NDP: Dirka Prout  

• Green Party: Mary Ann Hodge 
 
More information, including the live stream link when it becomes available, can be found on 
the King’s events calendar. 
 
About King’s University College 
King’s is a public Catholic University College which provides general and honors degree 
programs in the liberal arts, social sciences, management, and a master's degree in social work. 
It is positioned in the top rank of institutions of higher learning in Canada for the high quality of 
its teaching faculty and student experience. Institutionally autonomous, King’s is academically 
affiliated with Western University, and King’s graduates receive a Western University degree. 
King’s is open to students of all faith backgrounds, with its community centred on the values of 
social justice, equality and the education of the whole person.   
 
Learn more about King’s University College at www.kings.uwo.ca. 
 
For media interviews, contact:  
Jane Antoniak  
Director, Communications & Media Relations  
King’s University College  
266 Epworth Ave. 
London, ON 
communications@kings.uwo.ca  
519-719-9366 
@kingsatwestern  
www.kings.uwo.ca 
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